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26th April 2023 

Exciting day trip out for Year 1 Children to Sandbanks! 

  

Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 1  

We are hoping for a dry day on Friday 23rd June 2023 for our trip to the seaside.  

CLOTHES Please dress your child in shorts and a tee shirt, NOT jeans, as we do paddle in the sea and they are the 

best clothes for this. 

For this trip we kindly wish to remind you to make the £2.50 termly payment on Parent Pay towards trips and visits to 

help cover towards the cost of the coach,  

Please provide your child with a warm top in case of cool weather and make sure that they bring a coat and a pair of 

shoes suitable for walking on the beach. The beach is not muddy so shoes are better than boots are. also pack a spare 

set of clothes for when your child gets wet splashing in the sea. 

The coach will be leaving promptly at 9.15am so please make sure your child is in school by 9 am. We will not be 

able to wait for latecomers as we have a tight schedule. We plan to be back by 4.30pm. We will contact school to 

inform you if we are delayed. 

We are happy to provide a free packed lunch for your child, but understand that on this occasion you may wish to provide 

a special packed lunch from home for the visit. Please could you let us know by ticking the box on Parent Pay by 7th June 

so that we can pre order the correct number of school packed lunches in advance. If you do decide to provide a home 

packed lunch, then please can we remind you to pack a healthy lunch box and NO FIZZY DRINKS or bottles.  

NO MONEY We will not be visiting any shops so the children will not need any money. Please do not give them 

any money to carry as they may lose it.  

BUCKETS and SPADES. If your child has a bucket and spade, they can bring it with them but please make sure all 

buckets and all spades are clearly named.  

EVERY CHILD WILL NEED A SMALL TWO STRAP BACKPACK TO CARRY THEIR LUNCH IN and their spare clothes. 

Mrs Hensley will lead the trip to the seaside and there will be plenty of adults with the children to keep them safe and 

happy. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask Mrs Hensley or Miss Maskell. Please complete the details 

required for this trip on Parent Pay by 7th June 2023 for your child to attend this trip, without these details your child will 

not be able to attend this trip. 

 

 Yours sincerely  

     

The Year 1 Team 
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